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Welcome to the

first PSA newsletter of 2021

… and a very warm welcome to any new parents and carers at 
Hawridge and Cholesbury.

We are so excited to be back and things are looking promising 
to go back to normal, with a Christmas fair or school disco, 
depending if we have enough parents or carers who would like 
to get involved. 

At our AGM yesterday our treasurer presented us with a great 
outcome of last year’s fundraising events, a staggering £3,200!
This is all due to your efforts and participation for which the 
school and PSA committee are very thankful!

Parents voted at the AGM to spend some funds as follows, in 
addition to the yearly Father Christmas gifts, Year 6 Leavers’ 
Books and Battle of the Books.

Home reading books (for all year groups): £2,000

Replacement of the hall curtain: £2,500

Subject/Curriculum specific items: £1,000

Shepherds Hut: £1000

Can you lend a hand?
As a parent or teacher you are a 
member of the PSA and your 
involvement is crucial. From 
volunteering at events, attending

PSA meetings, or sharing a bit of 
your time and many talents, the 
school community relies on your
support .
If you are able to spare some time
- a little or a lot - or if an event

takes your fancy, please get in 
touch!
We can be found on the school
playground or you can email us
at hawridgepsa@hotmail.com.
We are trying to keep everyone
involved and give opportunities
to help, through the class reps or
the school FB page. Please join
the page if you haven’t already
done so, to be up to date with all
info relating to events or PSA
information.

BookWishlist
Our book wish lists are still 
open. So for your child’s 
birthday, why not buy a book 
for them to give to the class 
library?

Next Event

18 September, 11am -3pm 

Ride with Confidence

cycling event and fete 

Sam Purvis has been our very 
loyal First Aider for all our events 
in the last 6 years but has now 
left, so we are in real need of a 
first aider for our events. If you 
would like to chat about what it 
involves, please get in touch!

Your PSA committee
Put the names to the faces (or to hide from us!)

Chair : Katrin Gajia

Treasurer : Lisa Rolfe

Secretary - Kim Allchin

Current Class reps are: Dani Shead (rec), Chris and 
Kim Glover (yr1), Natalie Marsden (yr2) , Katherine 
Hicks & Sarah Vloothuis (yr3), Katrin Gajia and Kate 
Harrison (yr4), yr 5 is in desperate need of one 
please, Jojo Sheen (yr6)

2nd Hand School Uniform has gone electronic! We still have a dedicated email address for Uniform 
sales orders and collection! Hawridgeuniform@Hotmail.com but we are also hoping to have a sale on 
the playground very soon. 

Shout out for - P.E tops, Jumpers, Cardis, ties and badges. No plimsolls or trousers at the moment 
please.

mailto:hawridgepsa@hotmail.com
mailto:Hawridgeuniform@Hotmail.com


Hawridge and Cholesbury bookWishlist

To help enhance the classroom libraries we have created an Amazon and 
Waterstone Wish List for each year class with the help from all teachers which 
contain carefully selected books and resources which will greatly benefit your 
children and the school. The lists will be regularly updated by the staff and can be 
accessed by anyone.

Easy ways we can all help that won’t cost you a penny!

Potential Upcoming Events all 
subject to current developments

These events can only take place if we have 
volunteers who will help organise or volunteer 
at the events. We work as a team and no one 
has to be solely responsible for everything. 
Most of us are working parents and so to share 
the load makes things a lot easier.

We've made it really easy to donate a book to the school:

• Choose to get the book delivered directly to the school office, or you can add it to your
personal shopping and simply bring it into the school office.

• Anyone can donate from the list – so if grandparents or friends would like to

help support the school!

• Giving a book can also be a great alternative to giving out sweets on birthdays. The
book can be gift wrapped and sent into school for the child to open in front of their
class.

• We havealso created the list at Chesham Waterstone - just ask for the
Hawridge and Cholesbury School book list, you receive 10% off the purchase price

of the chosen book.

View the whole school Wishlist here

Please help us by signing up to AmazonSmile and Easyfundraising. Each time you shop 
online the retailer will make a donation to the school.

How to sign up to Amazonsmile and the mobile app
• Sign up to AmazonSmile on your web browser. Simply search for Hawridge And Cholesbury 

Parent School Association to start generating donations, at no cost to you.
• Get the app - Download or update to the latest version of the Amazon Shopping app on 

your phone.
• Turn on AmazonSmile
Open the app and find 'Settings' in the main menu (☰). Tap on ‘AmazonSmile’ and follow the 
on-screen instructions to turn on AmazonSmile on your phone.

Easy fundraising has an app for mobile/tablets and also has a reminder that you can download 
to your laptop/PC's browser to remind you when you visit a participating retailer. There are lots 
of high street and online retailers that participate. www.easyfundraising.co.uk to login

Christmas card & gift orders –
11th October  
Christmas Wreath making –
22nd November

Christmas Fair 27th November

Disco 3rd December

Rotary Club Christmas Float

http://www.easyfundraising.co.uk/


➢ Accompanied rides with seasoned cyclists

➢ Un accompanied ride with a map & route description

➢ Pre registration preferred, but ‘on the day’ participation available

➢ £5 entry fee for cycle – inc. unlimited family members

➢ Free prize draw entry for each cycling family.  Great cycle related prizes to be won!

➢ Non cyclists and family members invited to ‘Fete’ on the school field 


